From:

Sent: 07 June 2018 12:16

To: McClue, Jonathan

Subject: Hampstead Figure Sculpture

Dear Mr. McClue,

I strongly object to the beautiful Hampstead garden figure being re-sited to the rear of the Sports Hall for the convenience of Essential Living.

It is in a perfect spot now and can be greatly admired while we sit with our grand children in the play area or walk down the path leading to Finchley Road.

Many of my neighbours feel the same way and we feel it should not be moved anywhere without a public consultation about this important matter.

Kind regards,

Kitty Balint-Kurti

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice herehttp://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here<http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.